
On May 1st we are Standing Together 
For Public Services and Standing 

Together For Fairness
It’s time to send a message to the government: We are united, 
ready and committed to defending our collective agreements, 
public services, and our working conditions.

For more information and to �nd out why, visit psacbc.com or 
contact your worksite representative or PSAC Regional Of�ce.


